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No: CHQ/AIGETOA/318



            
                 Dated: 3rd March 2011
To

Shri N.K. Narang
Sr.  GM (SR)

BSNL CO, New Delhi
Subject: Regarding calling off ongoing agitation and Dharna on 4th March 2011
Reference: our agitation Notice vide letter No: CHQ/AIGETOA/316 dated 17th Feb 2011
Dear Sir,

In view of positive assurance towards the resolution of issues in time bound manner in the meeting held with the management in your presence on 3rd March 2011, this association has decided to call off our agitational program mentioned in the notice under reference.
We are having high hope that management will resolve all the issues as committed in the meeting and not force us to follow the path of agitation in future. 
Regards,

(R P Shahu)
Copy to:

1. CMD BSNL for kind information please.

Regd. Office: Office No. 4 & 5, Near Sethi Hospital, Bawal Chowk, Rewari-123401 (Haryana)
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